
 
 

 

March 20th 2018 

Market Alert Update 

Weather in the Keany Service Area 

Keany Produce & Gourmet would like to notify you regarding severe weather-related issues to occur this week. 

The winter storm is expected to hit Keany Produce’s service areas today, March 20th, with rain and snow 

beginning this evening and is predicted to continue through to the evening of Wednesday, March 21st.  

As a result, we expect delays and possible cancelations of routes in severely affected areas.  

We are looking into alternatives but at this time, we ask for your patience as we watch how this weather event 

progresses.  

Keany Produce & Gourmet appreciates your business and will continue to update you on the status of our 

operations. 

Thank you! 

For more information on our current weather alerts, Click Here ! 

 

Weather in California 

California is expecting some severe weather related issues beginning today, Tuesday, March 

20, with rain beginning this afternoon and predicted to continue until Thursday of this week. 

As a result, we expect production to slow down and/or potentially stop for a few days on these items: broccoli, 

celery, lettuce, citrus, strawberries, and possibly other vegetables. Even if supply is minimally affected, expect 

quality issues on those items.  

Click here for more information on the coming California weather. 

We will have additional updates on our weekly market report and on our website. 

 

 

https://weather.com/storms/winter/news/2018-03-19-winter-storm-toby-fourth-march-noreaster-northeast-snow
https://producealliance.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=922ca72e9bd6b991c830ce285&id=5868761cce&e=fd0a68930a
http://www.keanyproduce.com/

